
 
 
 

   

In reply please quote:    Land ID: 133736 
Ask for:    Revenue / Property Team 
  
 
10 January 2023 
 
 
 
WFH Properties Limited 
PO Box 501 
Silverdale   0944 
 
 

New Allocated Situation Address for LOT 292-315, 336-337, 340-341, 466 DP 
582119 

 
Recently there was a request to update the situation address on your property.   
This request has been completed and we can now confirm your new situation address as 
follows: 

 
 

Lot 292 - 14 Taurangawaka Road  
Lot 293 - 16 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 294 – 18 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 295 – 20 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 296 – 22 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 297 – 26 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 298 – 28 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 299 – 30 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 300 – 32 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 301 – 34 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 302 – 36 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 303 – 38 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 306 – 25 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 307 – 23 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 308 – 21 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 309 – 19 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 310 – 17 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 311 – 15 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 312 - 13 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 313 – 11 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 314 – 9 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 315 – 7 Taurangawaka Road 
Lot 336 – 61 Te Taniwha Road 
Lot 337 – 59 Te Taniwha Road 
Lot 340 – 57 Te Taniwha Road 
Lot 341 – 55 Te Taniwha Road 

Lot 446 – 24 Taurangawaka Road 

 
 
This number can now be displayed at the entrance to your property.  If the entrance to your 
property is through a right of way, please ensure the number is displayed both at your property 
entrance as well as on the road. 
 
Number signs can be purchased from local hardware stores and need to be placed at least 1 
metre above the ground and as close as practically possible to the property entrance for 
maximum visibility.  Numbers should not be placed on moveable items such as gates. 
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Official RAPID numbers for rural properties may be purchased from FAST SIGNZ, 154 Lower 
Dent St, Whangarei (phone 09 438 6647). 
If you need to join the Rural Delivery Service to receive mail at this address, contact NZ Post 
directly to arrange this as there is an application required. 
 

What you need to do now 

 

• If this situation address will be your mailing address for future Council correspondence, 
please let us know 

• If this is a rental property, ensure your tenants are aware of the change 
 

As part of the allocation of this new address we will be notifying Land Information New Zealand 
who provides the information to other agencies as required. 
If you experience any problems with mail delivery or connection of services please contact 
those agencies directly. 
 
If you have any further enquiries regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Emma Williams 
Rates Property Administrator 
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